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Continuing Activities  

 

The committee continues to recruit new ambassadors 

through announcements in the 

through personal contact at the NASIG annual meeting.

The committee will focus on more face

with NASIG members to let them know about the 

Ambassadors Program and will provide a common time 

and place for ambassadors and committee members to 

meet at the annual conference.  

 

Completed Activities  

 

Ambassadors have been assigned to the following 

universities: 

 

 Sanjeet_Mann@redlands.edu

University of Maryland schinoransky@law.gwu.edu

University of Kentucky kseago@email.uky.edu

ersity of North Carolina-Chapel 

emma.cryer@duke.edu

St. John's University, Queens College hingerj@stjohns.edu

ersity of Washington apierson@stmartin.edu

Texas Women’s University sarah.sutton@tamucc.edu

USF/FSU borchert@lib.usf.edu

Indiana University slaughta@indiana.edu

Louisiana State University lgriffin@lsu.edu 

UT Austin ebeh@library.tamu.edu

Simmons, Syracuse, SUNY Albany Robert.Boissy@springer.com

University of Southern Mississippi carol.green@usm.edu

Valdosta State University CARRP@ecu.edu 
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Budget  

 

2011 -2012 YTD NOTES 

$0.00   

$50.00 

 Ribbons for 

ambassadors 

$0.00   

$0.00   

$0.00   

$0.00   

$0.00   

$0.00   

$50.00  Total 

 

Recommendations to Board  

 

The committee would like to have a table at the vendor 

exhibition at the June conference to provide 

information to attendees interested in outreach to 

library schools. 

 

Submitted on:  October 14, 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


